
LEGAL NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearing

We d n e s d a y, October 2, 2019

6:30 – 7:00 PM

The Wakefield Municipal Gas and Light Department (WMGLD) will hold a

hearing for members of the public to provide comments on a pro p o s e d

change to the Energy Conservation Charges which are part of the

WMGLD Electric Ta r i ffs.    The change would be a shift from a fixed

c h a rge of $0.30 per bill to a cents per KWH charge which will be set by

the Board of Commissioners based on an approved budget for the

E n e rgy Efficiency Programs.  There a f t e r, the budget may be adjusted by

the Board based, inter alia, on approved changes to Energy Eff i c i e n c y
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